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I strongly oppose bill HB 3187. Oregon's small businesses are already having a hard 

time with inflation, economic uncertainty, and work force shortages. HB 3187 is yet 

one more costly challenge that would only add more complexity and more avenues 

for lawsuits. There is no need for this bill. 


